
 

 
 
EDEN ISLES SERVICE INTERRUPTION - CONTINUED 

Friday / October 14, 2022 

 

Dear Eden Isles residents: 

 

Following our service interruption notice on Thursday afternoon, we want to share with you 

that when our technicians excavated the water main yesterday evening, they discovered that 

the issue was more extensive than originally assessed. Water will continue to be low to no 

pressure as we continue working to repair the line. We anticipate this repair will be completed 

by mid-afternoon today. Once water pressure is restored, Eden Isles will remain on the Boil 

Advisory through Monday.  

 

We apologize for this inconvenience and reiterate our commitment to safeguarding your 

community under all conditions.  

 

We appreciate your continued patience, 

Magnolia Water Utility Operating Company 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


